
 

Saint John's School policy for family members of someone who was 
exposed to COVID and is in quarantine: 

• Any student or member of our School staff or a family member who 
has close contact with an individual who receives a positive COVID test, 
that person with the close contact must quarantine for 14 days, 
beginning from the date of their last exposure. A Negative COVID test 
will not shorten this 14-day period. 

• Other members of that family, who are students or staff members of 
Saint John's School, and who were not directly exposed and therefore 
did not have close contact, may return to School, as long as the exposed 
family member has no COVID symptoms. 

• However, if the exposed family member develops any COVID 
symptoms, students or School staff members in that household must 
leave School right away and begin to quarantine for 14 days.  

• It is also very IMPORTANT that the student or staff member who has to 
leave School right away is COVID tested that very day. Even if test 
results take several days, it will still tell the School whether or not this 
student/staff member was COVID negative on the last day he/she was 
in School. If that test is positive, then the entire cohort will go to 14-day 
distance learning. If that test is negative the cohort may remain in 
School. 
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